
UPCOMING EVENTS

Fred Douglas Society Inc.
Newsletter - September 2024

Reminder all staff, familyReminder all staff, family
members and loved ones aremembers and loved ones are
welcome to attend the AGM.welcome to attend the AGM.

September 11, 2024September 11, 2024
Please RSVP toPlease RSVP to

ccalder@freddouglas.caccalder@freddouglas.ca

Please don't hesitate to contact any member of the Senior
Leadership team if you have any questions or concerns.

If you have any content
suggestions for upcoming

newsletters, please reach out
to Chantelle at

ccalder@freddouglas.ca

Power of Attorney, 
Living Wills & 
Health Care
Directives

Presentation
September 16, 2024

10:30 a.m.
FDL Chapel

RSVP to Sydonne
sbryan@freddouglas.ca

END OF SUMMER BBQS
Each unit will host a BBQ.

Cost for families - $10 per person
Children under 5 eat free

More information will be sent via email

In honor of Truth and Reconciliation
Day, Fred Douglas Lodge will celebrate
on Friday September 27th, 2024.
Residents will start with a drums craft
and then drumming will be provided by
an Elder.

mailto:ccalder@freddouglas.ca
mailto:sbryan@freddouglas.ca


This September Education we will focus on Safe Resident Handling
Training, and, we have our ongoing implementation of safety huddles on
our units. At present 4 out of the 5 units are engaging in safety huddles
daily. Oak unit will begin their safety huddles by mid-September. Safety
huddles are an opportunity to share, raise concerns, recognize their
peers, and collaborate with others to create solutions. Attendance and
participation improve communication and benefit residents, families, and
staff. Everyone is welcome! All staff, as well as residents and families
are invited to participate. Huddles take place at the same time every day
and take 10-15 minutes max. For more information regarding our safety
huddles, residents and families can speak to the unit nurse. 

Meet Justin!

Justin Monton has joined the clinical team
at Fred Douglas Lodge on August 12,
2024. His hours are Monday to Thursday.

Justin has worked in Northern Health
Region, Prairie Mountain Region and
Manitoba Development Centre in the same
capacity.

We are very excited to welcome Justin to
the FDL Team!




